Dear EAAP members,

while sending you the last 2016 issue of the Flash-E-News, EAAP would like.

at this special time of year, to thank all newsletter readers like you,

whom we always want to offer a better and innovative information service on

animal science. In this perspective, we are also pleased to announce that,

starting from January 2017, EAAP will release its newsletter every two weeks: we hope you will be glad to receive "fresher" news! Thank you for all the support and interest shown in our work!

To Newsletter is available at:

http://dem.mvmnet.com/link.php?M=2532950&N=7656&L=7886&F=T

HAPPY HOLIDAY SEASON AND JOYFUL NEW YEAR FROM EAAP STAFF!

I also want to inform you that is also available on our website the EAAP policy for the personal data protection code, you are invited to read it at: http://dem.mvmnet.com/link.php?M=2532950&N=7656&L=7887&F=T

Andrea Rosati

Secretary General
EAAP - European Federation of Animal Science
Tel +39 06 44202639
www.eaap.org

Next EAAP annual meeting in Tallinn (Estonia) August 28th - September 1st, 2017